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Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

At RVS we believe in empowering our students with the ability to acquire and 
practice the necessary skills to build a successful future. It gives us immense 
pleasure to share with you that Ishaan Chamoli of Grade XII has initiated two 
projects as mentioned below and we are looking forward for your support and 
cooperation for their successful implementation.  

"SafeR with FRIENDS"  App 

SafeR with FRIENDS (First Responders in Emergency N Dire Situations) serves to be 
the go-to app for all kinds of emergencies and needs for support. Its applications 
range across medical emergencies, accidents, crime, elderly or differently abled 
care, blood donations, and more! Whenever you call for help on "SafeR with 
FRIENDS," the app sends out an alert to all other users for response in a certain 
radius with details of the emergency. Anyone and everyone can become a FRIEND 
- Blood Donors, NGO’s, Individual Volunteers, Police, Para military and Fire 
personnel, Doctors, Nurses, Paramedics, Ambulance drivers, Scouts, NCC cadets, 
Home Guards, Civil Defense, Disaster Management and Search and Rescue 
Professionals, Mountaineers and Adventurists, Self Help Groups, Club members 
etc. The list is endless! 

You can download the app as well as spread it further, taking a step towards 
mutually supporting each other when most required. 

Currently available only on Android. Download Here - 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.safer.friends  

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.safer.friends


World Economic Forum - AI Youth Council India 

 

Ishaan serves as the representative of India to the World Economic Forum's AI 
Youth Council and he is now establishing the National Chapter, AIYC India, which 
focuses on introducing technology and AI for students, using AI for good, its 
policies, and ethics.  

They are now launching the forms to gain membership into AIYC India, starting with 
a low-intensity one month program to introduce students of all backgrounds and 
interests to technology and AI.  

All students aged 13 and above can register themselves using the link below. All 
details are available within it - 

https://forms.gle/CvvHAiSq1iMS9iUv7  
 

There are no set dates for the program and will be tailored to student availability 
which they'll be asked for after the forms have been submitted. If there are enough 
applications from RVS, we could also possibly conduct a separate program for our 
students post the final exams.  

For the best interest of our student community, request you all to encourage your 
wards to enroll and share with friends and family. 
 

In case of any clarifications, please feel free to connect with Ms.Neelu Singh at 
neelu.s@ridgevalleyschool.org . 

 

Regards 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 

Principal 
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